
 

 

 
One more week of home learning to go for many of 
you and then the date we’ve all been waiting for 
when the school fully reopens and we can get back 
to something like normal. 
 
Another thank you to all the children and parents 
who have been putting in such a sterling effort at 
home – we have had some fantastic work through. 
The children in school have ben superstars too, 
something that was noticed by our chief executive 
Antony when he visited the school on Friday. 
 
It looks like it’s going to be a nice weekend, we 
hope you have a good one and we look forward to 
seeing you all again on Monday. 

We have an exciting week in shared reading next week 
with all work centred around local author Katherine 
Wheatley and her books. She will be virtually visiting the 
school and there will be lots of competitions and prizes! 
 
In English we will be working on our play script for 
‘Meerkat Mail’, whilst in maths it will be more work on 
fractions and decimals. 
 
Thursday is of course World Book Day when all of the 
children (at home or in school) can dress up as their 
favourite book character. We can’t wait to see the 
costumes! 
 
 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/2020/09/world-

book-day-2021-announcements/ 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
No question about our website of the week, it has 
to be the World Book Day one. Follow the link for 
all sorts of exciting features and activities. 

This is an exciting time for the 
children trying to help Ahmet. They 
decide to put their plan into action 
and they write a letter to the Queen 
asking her to keep the gates open for 
the refugees and to help find Ahmet’s 
parents.  
 
With time running out, they haven’t 
heard back from Her Majesty so our 

narrator and Tom decide to bunk off school and go into 
London to try and meet her themselves. They pool their 
pocket money and set off by bus and tube train into the 
centre of London. A friendly taxi driver takes them to 
Buckingham Palace but how are they going to get past all 
the police?  

Non Negotiables:  
Join your class on Teams for registration if you are not at school. 
Remember to upload/hand in work on Purple Mash or send to portfolios on dojo. 
‘Everybody, every day’ – Reading with your child every day.  

Practise times tables including the division facts.  Use Times Tables Rock Stars or any other method to practice. Your 

practice is paying off!  Keep in contact with us using Class Dojo.  Have a good weekend.  Chris Smith 
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